
Dear Nino Viktale, Naomi del Guidice and Bill Reineke, 

We encourage the support of HB401 to allow township residents to vote on the question of 

whether or not a wind project should be allowed in their area.  We are definitely opposed to the 

construction of industrial wind turbines in agricultural/residential areas such as our Eden 

Township for the many reasons asserted by so many of our neighbors:  safety, health, wildlife, 

wells, property evaluation, noise, blinking lights, and peaceful living. 

Please add our names to the list of those favoring the legislation. 

Thank  you, 

Dorothy E Berg and Herbert Robert Berg 

800 E. Township Road 58 

Tiffin, OH  44883 

419-448-8318 

--  

Dorothy Berg, Heidelberg Archivist 


